
Everett Free Library Reading Competition 2024-2025

The competition will be held on Saturday, February 22, 2025, from 4 p.m. to 6 p.m. at a
location TBD. The snow make-up date will be March 8, 2025.

Teams must consist of 3 to 9 participants. No fewer than 3 and no more than 9 will be permitted.
Participants of any age are welcome, but books will be predominantly adult-level. Registration
is open to any individual who is willing to attend the in-person competition, regardless of home
library.

Each team needs to choose a name.

No outside paper, pencils, or other note-taking devices will be permitted during the contest, and
no books from the competition list will be permitted in the room.

Teams will appoint a captain at the beginning of the competition. This person will be the one
person on the team permitted to challenge a question for the team. A challenge must be issued
before the next question is asked. At the moderator’s discretion, another question may be
substituted if a legitimate challenge has been made. Each team is limited to two challenges per
round.

The competition will be held in trivia style. Three rounds will be conducted, and the top two
teams will face off in a final round.


